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The Note of thanks of the Public Enterprise for National Parks of Montenegro
for cooperation on the monitoring of the Coracias garrulus on Ulcinj salina

To Organizations:

Club 300

BirdLife Steiermark, Austria

Naturschutzverein Kilchberg, Schweiz (Fabian Schwarzenbach)
Blaurackenverein (L.E.V.), Austria (Bernard Wieser)

WWF Austria (Arno Mohl) ,

Pelikan Association, Ulcinj (Hajrudin Shata)

CICONIA Slovenia, (Borut Stumberger)

Hotel Palata Venice, Ulcinj (Gani Resulbegovic)

Dear Organizations,

On behalf of the Public Enterprise for National Parks of Montenegro and in my own name |
would like to express my gratitude for the cooperation with you and your organization which in
the past period, in cooperation with Montenegrin ornithologists, have implemented numerous
activities with the aim of preservation, protection and promotion of the rich ornithological
heritage of the Ulcinj Salina.

Through joint activities as well as exchange of knowledge and experiences regarding protection
of biodiversity of Ulcinj Salina you have given your sincere contribution to the establishment and
strengthening of cooperation with Montenegrin experts.

We are particularly pleased with the good results of monitoring the Bird Species (Coracias
garrulus) as well as with all the information you are able to share with us.

The National Parks of Montenegro are at your disposal for all the activities that will follow and in
that direction we will support you in the research of the natural heritage of Ulcinj Salina.

With respect,



